
Safeware Awarded Purchasing Contract by
Maricopa County

Maricopa County is Making its Residents a Little bit Safer

with Safeware

PHOENIX, AZ, UNITED STATES, April 22, 2022

/EINPresswire.com/ -- Safeware, Inc has been awarded

a purchasing contract for safety equipment and

supplies by Maricopa County, effective January 1,

2022.

This purchasing contract between Maricopa County

and Safeware, Inc. has been competitively solicited and

awarded by Maricopa County. The originating intent of

this contract is to provide safety equipment and

supplies for all Maricopa County departments,

including law enforcement. Some of these supplies

include: Banner Guards, Masks & Face Shields, Pepper Spray, CPR Manuals & Videos, and more.

For over 40 years, Safeware has provided public safety equipment, specializing in personal

protective equipment. The team services and supports all aspects of safety, from law

enforcement and fire departments, to public utility and public works crews. 

Agencies that use this contract save time and money in the purchasing process and typically

experience an average of 5% savings over traditional methods in the procurement process

alone. The contract will cover the period ending December 31, 2023.

About Safeware:

Since 1979, Safeware, Inc. has provided a superior selection of safety products and technical

service to customers in the Industrial, Government, Military and Response markets. Located in

Lanham, MD, Safeware is a company full of people who are knowledgeable and passionate

about protecting the nation. Learn more at www.safewareinc.com, or follow Safeware on

Facebook at @Safewareusa and Twitter and Instagram at @safewareinc.
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/569606366

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.
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